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March 25, 2016 

 
 
 
Mr. Chad Bingaman 
Production Superintendent 
SUEZ Water Pennsylvania Inc. 
4405 North Sixth Street 
Harrisburg, PA  17110 
 

Re:  Re-Issuance Due to Name Change; 
from United Water Pennsylvania Inc. to SUEZ Water Pennsylvania Inc.; 

Harrisburg Operation; 
Commission Docket No. 20050909 

 
Dear Mr. Bingaman: 
 
 On March 25, 2016, the Susquehanna River Basin Commission (Commission) approved 
and processed a re-issuance due to a name change from United Water Pennsylvania Inc. to SUEZ 
Water Pennsylvania Inc. for Docket No. 20050909, pursuant to Commission Regulation 18 CFR 
Section 806.6(c). 
 
 The Commission received notification on February 4, 2016, that effective November 9, 
2015, United Water Pennsylvania Inc. had changed its name to SUEZ Water Pennsylvania Inc..  
The approval is hereby re-issued effective March 25, 2016. 
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Todd Eaby, Manager, 
Project Review, at (717) 238-0423, extension 1234, or via e-mail at teaby@srbc.net.  
 
 Sincerely, 
 
  
 
 Andrew D. Dehoff 
 Executive Director 
 
cc: John D. Hollenbach – SUEZ Water Pennsylvania Inc. – Harrisburg, PA 
 Robert Manbeck – SUEZ Water Pennsylvania Inc. – Harrisburg, PA 
 John T. Dillon, Jr. – SUEZ North America Inc. – Paramus, NJ 
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